
CONGRATULATIONS 
 

Prasar Bharati has issued much awaited 

instructions about implementation of 7th 

CPC. All CWC Members / Unit Secretaries 

are instructed to approach their Station 

Authorities so that it can be implemented 

from the Salary of August'2016. 

 
 

Click here for the Prasar Bharati Letter 
 

 

Central Office 
 

http://arteeindia.org/central/2016/7_CPC_Implementation_PB_to_DG_AIR_050816.pdf

